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OK y’all… 

IT’S. THE. FI-NAL. COUNT-DOWN!  
(Admit it – you just sang that in your head) 

 
All kidding aside, we are at the end of the reporting year.  Even though I still have not heard 
from a great many of the Auxiliaries in the Department of Maryland, I know you will come 
through in the end.  While on the Department visits to the Districts, I have heard of the 
super-cool, awesome things that are being done.  You all are kickin’ it, now take the time to 
put it on paper (or the electronic fillable form on the website) and get it to me ASAP!  The 
report form is not hard to fill out. I have included a copy with this mailer and the fillable 
report form is located on the Department website vfwauxmd.org.  
 
Remember: If you can report it under another program, it is NOT considered Auxiliary 
Outreach.   If you need help or have any questions, my contact info is listed above.   
 
All reports have to be to me no later than APRIL 15th! 
 
Come on Maryland, be loud & proud of all of the great things our Auxiliaries do, this is your 
time to shine! 
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